St. Augustine/St. Monica Parish
4151 Seminole
Detroit, Michigan 48214
(313) 921-4107
Sasm4151@gmail.com

July 25, 2021

Dear Mr. Famie,

With much enthusiasm, we write letting you know that St. Augustine/St. Monica
Parish is looking forward to the story you will tell about the history of the Motor
City through the decades and the lives of our congregants.

As the many houses of spirituality here in Detroit, the echoes of the people past,
present, and future in the church will live on with the new PBS series Detroit, City
of Churches. Detroit has been at ground zero of many historical events that

helped shape Detroit, the region, and the nation.

Your future PBS film, Detroit: City of Churches, will indeed become a bridge-
builder between so many communities here at home and afar.

We look forward to being featured in this film as we know that St. Augustine/S.
Monica has a great story to tell and has played a significant role in so many
aspects of Detroit's history.

We stand by to support this inspirational journey you are about to embark on with
this production. With much anticipation, we support Detroit: City of Churches.

Sincerely,

(Pastor's signature)




